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ESTATE PLANNING / IMMIGRATION & NATURALIZATION

About Roberto Romero-Perez About The Perrom Law Office, LLC

ESTATE PLANNING RESOLUTIONS FOR 2019

It’s a new Day in a new Year! Move estate planning to the top of your 2019 resolution
list!! There is no time like the present to implement or update a plan that will be
meaningful to your family and you.

ESTATE PLANNING FROM SCRATCH: According JD Supra Legal News, nearly 50% of
individuals with children do not have a Will and over 40% of individuals over the age of 55
do not have one.

Often, not having a well-thought out plan results in probate-related disputes and
litigation, particularly in second marriage situations and in families where grown children
do not get along with one another for whatever reason.

The net result of failing to tend to estate planning matters is frequently legal and family
chaos carrying with it unnecessary emotional turmoil and family distress, conflicts and
delays (not to mention increased legal fees). If you are part of any of these demographics,
fix that problem. An estate plan is one of the best gifts you can give to your loved ones. It
also gives you peace of mind (should something happen).

ESTATE PLAN UPDATE: If you already have an estate plan in place, you should review it
periodically to make sure it still reflects your wishes. The New Year is the perfect time to
take a few minutes of your busy schedule to check your documents.

- Has something changed in your life since the documents were created?

- Is there a new addition to the family or has someone left us sooner than expected?
- Have you married or divorced since the documents were created?

- Have you moved to a new state or a new country OR do you spend time between
two states or countries?

These are only but a few reasons to update your estate plan documents. Go ahead and
take a few minutes to review your documents. It is time worth spending!
The Perrom Law Office, LLC wishes you and your loved ones a
healthy, happy, and prosperous 2019!
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If you would like to find out more about the information contained in this newsletter or to
set up a consultation visit with our office, please contact us at info@perrom.com or call us
at 312.637.9886.
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